MULTICULTURAL CENTRE - FEASIBILITY REPORT - UPDATE

A report from the Community and Recreation Manager provided an update on a proposed feasibility
study for an ‘Everybody’s Cultural Centre’.

The Committee decided that an analysis of the Refugee and Migrant Centre be carried out by staff
and following this a further report be prepared for the Committee’s consideration on a potential ‘one
stop shop’ multicultural centre.

Report of the Arts, Culture and Heritage Committee to the Council meeting of 26 August 2004


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


